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 Have Your Say

On 14 October 2020 the council agreed to begin the formal review process of  the LDP and consultation is now 
taking place on two key LDP documents - the Review Report and the Delivery Agreement, for more information visit 
www.newport.gov.uk/ldp 

  The Review Report sets out the results of  an analysis of  the previous LDP and proposes the method of  
undertaking the replacement LDP.

 The Delivery Agreement sets out the proposed timetable and Community Involvement Scheme which 
explains who, when and how engagement will occur over the key stages of  the replacement LDP process.  

We would encourage you to provide feedback on either or both of  these documents. 
The closing date for responses is 5 March 2021

 Where are we in the process?

There are many stages in creating a development plan, we are currently at the start:
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	 Get Involved

The development of  a new plan will affect people that live and work in Newport, it is therefore important that 
everyone can get involved and have their say. If  you have not already signed up to be informed of the progress 
and engagement stages of  the plan, please do so by completing the online form (www.newport.gov.uk/ldp) or by 
one of  our contact methods set out below. 

	 Contacts

If  you have any questions or want to talk to a member of  the planning policy team please contact us. 

email: ldp.consultation@newport.gov.uk, 
call 01633 656656 
or write to: Planning Policy, 
Newport City Council, 
Civic Centre, 
Newport, 
NP20 4UR.

	 About

The Planning Policy Team is working on the production of  a replacement Local Development Plan (RLDP) for 
Newport. The RLDP will set out a 15 year land use framework for Newport. 

To find out more visit: www.newport.gov.uk/ldp

 
 
   


